
   

   

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 57 (PRINCE GEORGE) 
 

February 11, 2025 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Board of Education 

 
FROM: Ad Hoc Policy Committee 
 
SUBJECT:  COMMITTEE REPORT 
 

 
RECOMMENDED MOTIONS:  
 
1) That the report of the Ad Hoc Policy Committee be received. 
 
2) That the work of the Ad Hoc Policy Committee be paused pending the district’s examination of 

current practices and structures with a goal of decolonizing Board and District Structures. 
 
REPORT:  
 
1. The Ad Hoc Policy Committee met on November 12, December 5 and 

December 11, 2024.  
 

2. The Committee continued its review of the district’s policies related to Board 
governance. The review has been facilitated by AZ Cooper Consulting.  

 

3. The Committee discussed pausing its review of district’s policies while the 
district works to examine current practices and structures with a goal of 
decolonizing Board and District structures. The District is working towards 
hosting a meeting in March of local government entities and organizations who 
wish to consider similar work. 

 
 
 

 


